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People with time for Children 
 

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick 

15th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
 
To enrich the children's understanding of different curriculum areas, I am keen to use different resources, 
including the outside areas. For this reason Holly Berries class will be taking part in outside learning and 
Forest Schools every Friday morning.  
 
The children will need to be dressed for the weather; wellies and waterproofs would be great if possible.  
Please could you make sure that wellies, boots, coats etc… are labeled so that items of clothing do not get 
muddled up.   Thank you for your cooperation with this.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Franks  
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